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From: Clark Moody <clarkmoody@gmail . com>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 12:28 PM

To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Mr. Secretary,

I strongly urge you to abandon the proposed CFTC leverage limitation. As a retail foreign
exchange investor, I know the risks of high leverage. I do not need to be limited by a
government entity that claims to know better than I do how to handle my investment strategy.

Give private investors the chance to explore the full potential of the retail forex market without
big government intervention. Markets tend to work better that way.

Stop this proposal!

Clark Moody
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